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Our Topic this term is The Romans. In English the 

students have worked in pairs or individually 

putting together a presentation to share with 

the class a topic about The Romans. For 

example Wilson and Jake are preparing a 

presentation about the emperors. Dylan M 

made us a presentation showing the Roman 

Numerals, which the class then used to 

decode some Roman sayings. In maths we 

have been focusing on telling the time and 

money. The class were very excited recently 

when they had the opportunity to handle 

money in a real life experience in the shop. So 

we will definitely be doing this again next term. 

In Science the class have been looking at 

plants with Charles and have also planted 

down in the poly tunnel so fingers crossed for 

some lovely produce. We also painted bunting 

to commentate the Kings coronation and the 

class were very proud to find their bunting 

hanging up. We were very lucky as they 

allowed us to eat our Coronation biscuits we 

had made in the café.  
 

Dates and events:  

• 22nd June Sports Day 

• 24th June Castle Fest 
• 18th July Beach Trip as a class 


